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Wednesday 18th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. School is running smoothly and is currently a very calm 
environment to be within.  
 
Key Actions and Notices for Parents, Careers and Staff: 
PYTHON MEETING 3 
 

1. Please can we remind parents and carers that the self-isolating period is 14 days. We have 
had a number of children return to school after having had a high temperature or cough 
which has since subsided. Whilst we understand that children are presenting as fit and well 
we must follow the current government guidance in order to keep us all safe. 

 
2. Staff are currently working to ensure we have work prepared for children to access on the 

website. This will be a range of curriculum subjects, project work, well-being activities and 
some online tasks. This information will be available to access from Friday. Currently all 
classes are continuing to be taught as usual therefore unfortunately due to the volume of 
children absent we cannot provide individual activities for children this week.  

  
At this time, the Office are understandably receiving a high number of calls. Please can we politely 
ask that we restrict these to urgent calls only.  
 
We are putting all updates on our website 
http://www.westjesmondprimary.org.uk/website/coronavirus/457544 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Gary Wallis-Clarke 
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